
New Huron IRB Submission Software Live 
 
Jan. 4, 2019 -- The new Huron IRB software program is now live and can be accesses at 
http://apps.research.ucf.edu/ and through the IRB’s website 
http://www.research.ucf.edu/compliance/irb.html.  
 
Huron IRB replaces iRIS, and will facilitate high-quality, compliant reviews of research involving 
human subjects at UCF. Please discontinue using iRIS, unless directed by the IRB staff. All new 
submissions must use the updated IRB templates available on the 
http://www.research.ucf.edu/compliance/IRB/Investigators/forms.html. 
 
Training material for using the new system is available within the Huron IRB Help Center. 
Additionally, if you experience any technical issues related to using the new system, please 
contact the Help Desk at gritservicedesk@ucf.edu for assistance. 
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